Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 3:28 PM
To: 'Jacob Wilcox'

Cc: Serrurier, Peter

Subject: RE: Paco Pumps R000320

Jake,

Thanks for the update. You can use this email as documentation of the extension request should it be
needed. I've updated Geotracker already to reflect the Nov. 30" date.

Mark Detterman

Senior Geologist, PG, CEG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Jacob Wilcox [mailto:Jacob.Wilcox@apexcos.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 3:19 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>
Cc: Serrurier, Peter <pserrurier@precastcorp.com>

Subject: Paco Pumps R000320

Mark,

Thanks for your call today. We appreciate the continued support and flexibility. We are in the process of completing the
field work at the former Paco Pumps Site in San Leandro. We have had an access problem installing and sampling the
sub-slab vapor points and one existing soil vapor probe. The current site occupant has indicated that we should be able
to complete the investigation around October 24™. This means that we will not have analytical data back from the
laboratory until some time in mid-November, and the report will take a few weeks to write and finalize.

Due to these issues, we would like to request an extension until November 30%™", 2018 for the investigation report due
date.

Thank you,

Jake



Jacob Wilcox, pc
Geologist

3478 Buskirk Avenue, Suite 100
Pleasant Hill, CA 94523

0) 925-951-6387
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Privacy Notice: This message and any attachment(s) hereto are intended solely for the individual(s) listed in the masthead. This message may contain information
that is privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure. Any review, dissemination or use of this message or its contents by persons other than the addressee(s) is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail and delete the message from your
system. Thank you.




